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Hess, Raymond

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Subject: FW: Street Bicycle Racks

From: zack zavisa <XXXXXXXXXX>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 6:36 PM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Street Bicycle Racks 
 
 
Hello 
 
I am just contacting you to see where I would ask about a bicycle rack being installed in front of our new 
restaurant, Monty's Public House, located at 3140 Packard.  We have had a lot of requests from the connected 
neighborhoods about a bicycle rack, and I would love to have one installed or placed in one of the parking 
spaces in the lot, but I do understand those spaces are the city's property.   
 
Any advice or direction would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Zack Zavisa 
Director of Operations 
BarStar Group 
XXX.XXX.XXXX 


